Debra Thomeson

From: Debra Thompson

Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 4:41 PM

To: Christiansen, Victoria C -FS

Cc: Stewart, Earl -FS; 'dschmid@fs.fed.us’; 'manderson@fs.fed.us'
Subject: FW: Tongass National Forest Timber Sale Administration
Attachments: USFS Chief Christiansen Tongass National Forest Timber Sales.PDF

Dear Chief Christensen,

This is follow up correspondence to the November 6, 2018 email below. Regional Forester Schmid told a
Coast Alaska reporter last month that a letter of response had been sent to the Petersburg Borough,
but we have not received any response to date. A response would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your time,
Debbie

Debra K. Thompson
Borough Clerk

Petersburg Borough
907-772-5405
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PETERSBURG

ALASKA

From: Debra Thompson

Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2018 1:50 PM

To: 'vechristiansen@fs.fed.us' <vcchristiansen@fs.fed.us>

Cc: 'estewart@fs.fed.us' <estewart@fs.fed.us>; dlzimmerman@fs.fed.us; 'rhuddlestonlorton @fs.fed.us'
<rhuddlestonlorton@fs.fed.us>

Subject: Tongass National Forest Timber Sale Administration

Dear Chief Christiansen,

Please find attached a letter from the Petersburg Borough Assembly regarding the 2016 Washington
Office Activity Review of Timber Sale Administration, Sale Preparation, Stewardship Contracting, NEPA
and Timber Theft Prevention, Region 10, which contains, in part, information regarding the Tonka and Big
Thorne Timber Sale Stewardship Contracts.

We look forward to your reply.



